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\f0Dear Forward Planning, Council Headquarters, Newtown St. Boswells,

\f0Please, Please don't regress to a negative, anti environmental way. Please do not destroy Scott Park. We desperately need these green
spaces for wildlife, helping slow down climate change and for people's well being.

\f0I cannot believe that in this environmentally enlightened age, Scottish Borders Council would even think about building on such an
important greenspace.

\f0Please, please reconsider - the future of our children and the planet rests on decisions such as these.

\f0

\f0Yours sincerely

\f0 scott barden 

\f0

\f0On Wed, 30 Dec 2020 at 13:23, Scott Barden < > wrote:

\f0Dear Forward Planning, Council Headquarters, Newtown St. Boswells,

\f0Please, Please don't regress to a negative, anti environmental way. Please do not destroy Scott Park. We desperately need these
green spaces for wildlife, helping slow down climate change and for people's well being.

\f0I cannot believe that in this environmentally enlightened age, Scottish Borders Council would even think about building on such an
important greenspace.

\f0Please, please reconsider - the future of our children and the planet rests on decisions such as these.

\f0

\f0Yours sincerely

\f0 scott barden 


